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We write to register our strong concerns about the axing of well patronized school bus services 810 and 849 which transport many children from Pialligo, Duntroon, Campbell, Reid and Ainslie to three major Government and private schools. 
Campbell parents are very worried about their children’s safety at Civic Interchange with no evidence that responsible safety strategies in place. 
Families want the assurance that their children are in safe hands on their journey to and from school. 
The objective of the Barr Government’s changes is to get more people using public transport. However, the scrapping of school buses will mean that more parents from this community will be forced into their cars to transport their children on already clogged roads. 
Please reconsider your decision to abolish school buses 810 and 849 without consultation with families in the Campbell community and without justification as to why these essential services are being targetted.

Please email to:  
barr@act.gov.au
Stephen-Smith@act.gov.au
meegan.fitzharris@act.alp.org.au

